
 

 

 
Dear partners, 
 
I am pleased to share with you URA’s Annual Report 2023/2024.  
 
This year marks URA’s Golden Jubilee. Over the past half a 
century, we have worked with stakeholders in stewarding our 
limited land resources to realise our founding fathers’ vision of 
transforming Singapore from a mudflat into a modern metropolis 
and more.  
 
Our mission to make Singapore a great city to live, work and play 
continues today as we embark on an extensive public 
engagement for the Draft Master Plan 2025. Building on the 
shared conversations in the Long-Term Plan Review, we are 
working together with Singaporeans from all walks of life to 
translate long-term land use strategies into plans that will guide 
development on the ground. Together, we can make Singapore a 
more liveable, inclusive and endearing home where many 
generations to come can achieve their aspirations and thrive.  
 
We thank you for your support and look forward to many more 
fruitful collaborations to come.  
 
Click here or scan the QR code to view the full report.   
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Lim Eng Hwee  
Chief Executive Officer  
Urban Redevelopment Authority 

https://www.ura.gov.sg/Corporate/About-Us/Annual-Reports
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